

Upcoming PTSA General Meeting Thursday, March 9th



DUE TO A SCHEDULING CONFLICT, OUR PTSA GENERAL MEETING DATE HAS BEEN CHANGED!

Please join us in the **Media Center on Thursday, MARCH 9th** for our PTSA General Membership Meetings. There will be a Meet & Greet (with light refreshments) at **5:30 PM** and

the PTSA meetings will begin at 6 PM.

We need to discuss and update our chapter's bylaws and committee positions and officers needed for next year. Please help us with meeting our goals. WE NEED QUORUM (only 10 people) FOR ANY VOTE AT A PTSA MEETING TO BE OFFICIAL!

We'll also discuss and plan PTSA activities and events for the next few months - thru the end of the school year. **Topics include:** teacher appreciation, 4th quarter conference night pizza party, student volunteer hours, and possibly having another community clean-up.



Are you a PTSA Member with a great idea for an event or activity or fundraiser? What would inspire you to attend our meetings? Let us know! Please send us your ideas for topics, suggestions for speakers, or just questions you'd like to have answered by your PTSA. What would YOU like the PTSA work on this year? Please email your suggestions to communications@middletonptsa.org.

We Need YOU!

We are looking to fill a few very important PTSA positions for next year. The person currently holding all of those positions is interested in training her replacements now while she's still part of our Middleton PTSA Family. Please let us know you're interested in helping out in one or more of these positions:



- VP of Membership accept & record PTSA memberships, produce & distribute membership cards
- Webmaster update & maintain all tabs of the MHS PTSA website
 www.middletonptsa.org
- Hospitality organize all food related items at meetings & events
- Sign-Ups create up Sign Up Genius forms as needed for events, volunteers and/or donations

The PTSA and its committees always need help so please raise your hand if you are interested in helping out. We need wonderful volunteers like you to have successful events for our Middleton High School Family!

Teacher Appreciation Week May 1st - 5th



To help show our wonderful teachers just how much we appreciate all the time and effort they put in to teaching our students, we'd like to have some raffles during Teacher Appreciation Week, May 1-5. Please help us have plenty of fun goodies for our teachers to enjoy!

Raffle Donations: Please drop off raffle donations at the school front office with a note labeled "Teacher Appreciation Raffle". Suggestions: gift cards for restaurants, gas, grocery, movies, coffee, office supply store, book store in any amount; tickets to the Rays, Lightning, Busch Gardens, Zoo, Adventure Island; and wine/beer.

Cash Donations: Go do <u>Paypal</u>. PTSA will use this money to purchase gift cards and other raffle items we think the teachers would appreciate.

Thank you! Sincerely, Your PTSA Board

Please be sure to visit the MHS PTSA website for all the latest news and event updates: www.middletonptsa.org

Upcoming Events March

9 - PTSA Meet & Greet and General Meeting

10 - End of 3rd Grading Period

13-17 - Spring Break - NO SCHOOL

April

13 – 4th Qtr Progress Reports distributed

14 - NO SCHOOL

20 - Conference Night & PTSA pizza party

27 - PTSA Meet & Greet and General Meeting

May

1-5 - Teacher Appreciation Week

3 - Teacher Appreciation - Ice cream social

22-26 - Semester Exams

26 - Last Day of School - Noon release

26 - MHS Graduation - Noon

PTSA Executive Board

President - <u>Cathy James</u>
VP Membership - <u>Christy Fosse</u>
VP Programs - <u>June Cook</u>
Secretary - <u>Marina Melson</u>
Treasurer - <u>Wil Betancourt</u>

PTSA Committees

Website - <u>Christy Fosse</u>
Hospitality - <u>Christy Fosse</u>
Communications - <u>June Cook</u>
Fundraising - Open
Student Liaison - Open
Teacher Appreciation - Open

Middleton Magnet High School

4801 N. 22nd St., Tampa, FL 33610 Phone: (813) 233-3360 middleton.mysdhc.org Principal - <u>Kim Moore</u>



Please "Like" Us on Facebook

www.MiddletonPTSA.org

TigerGram is a publication of the Middleton PTSA. It is sent on an as-needed basis to all subscribers to keep our membership and school community informed on school and PTSA activities.

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following link: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

Click here to forward this email to a friend



